The Fruitland City Council convened for a Work Session at City Hall on Thursday, January 23, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. with the following members present:

President Richard Lee Outen, Jr., Treasurer Darlene Kerr, Councilor Ed Cowell and Councilor Ray Carey.

Also present at the table were:

City Manager John Psota, Chief Michael Phillips, Code Enforcement Officer Ron Ciszewski, Officer Nick McLeod, Administrative Assistant Linda Powell, City Clerk Raye Ellen Thomas, Assistant Deputy Treasurer/Senior Accountant Marcie Wooters and City Solicitor Andrew Mitchell.

No guests were present for the meeting:

President Outen called the work session to order at 1:00 p.m. and immediately proceeded to the agenda, dealing with Landlord Licensing.

Officer McLeod presented a power point and several questions were posed at which time, Chief Phillips, Officer McLeod, and Code Enforcement Officer Ciszewski answered.

Further discussion of Landlord Licensing, Impact fees and EDU's will be discussed at the next work session scheduled for February 6, 2014 at 12:30 p.m.

Prepared by:
Raye Ellen Thomas
Approved: February 11, 2014